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8th February 2022 

First Aid Qualification for all pupils in Year 1 to Year 6 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Having the skills to save a life and administer basic first aid is an important skill for life and, at Willow Primary 

School, we believe that children’s education goes far beyond the traditional classroom. Our curriculum has 

been designed to include essential life skills to ensure our children can make a positive contribution to society. 

We call this ‘Learning for Life’ and last year, our focus on teaching the children lifesaving skills was featured 

on BBC Look North.  

 

I am pleased to tell you that on Wednesday 23rd February and Thursday 24th February, all the 

children in Years 1 to 6 will take part in a half day first aid training course which will be delivered 
by fully qualified and trained instructors in an age-appropriate, engaging and motivating way. 

 

You may recall that we previously offered this to Year2, 4 and 6 children however we want to give everyone 

the chance to gain important lifesaving skills.  

 

The parental contribution for this training is only £3 per child, as the school is also contributing 

to the cost of the trainers. Please pay for your child via Parent Pay by Monday 21st February.  

 

I’m sure the children will be very excited to tell their families all about it and show their newly learnt skills. 

The training will contribute to their Learning for Life, record of achievement.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Sumner,  

Headteacher 

Willow Primary School 

Alston Road 

Bessacarr 

Doncaster 

DN4 7EZ 

Email: 

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk 

Tel: 01302 539249 

Headteacher: D Sumner 
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